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New Cat Outreach Program in The Works 

Another Member of Our Family is Gone.  She 
May Have Been Small, But Sometimes Cats 

Can Mean the World to Us. 

Cincinnati, Ohio, November  25 ,  2023  
 
 Earlier this month we announced a new wildlife pond known as the Anthony Beckham 
Memorial Wildlife Pond, which is in memory of a member of our team.  Now we have another 
announcement, this time it is before we were originally going to make it. 
 
 For several months, a stray cat program has been in the works as a part of the center.  
It was a major part of the lives of our team because of the adorable rescue cat that called our 
team her family.  Tinkerbell Beckham was a female tuxedo who loved her cricket and moth 
hunting, as well as her treats and her mom and dad. 
 
 On Thanksgiving Day, November 23, Tinkerbell suddenly was stricken with an 
undetectable blood clot that made its way to her hind legs.  Her prognosis was grim at best, 
and her mom and dad made the decision to give her peace and humanely end her pain and 
fear.  Her final moments were with her mom petting her head and her dad petting her just like 
they always did. 
 
 Now, in memory of this amazing and precious 2.5-year-old member of our family 
passing on, we find ourselves ready to announce our outreach program.  It will follow in her 
footsteps and will be called Stinks Stray Cat Outreach.  Stink being one of her many 
affectionate nicknames. 

 
We are accepting donations, sponsorships, and other resources (including your input) 

as we move forward with the next steps in the process.  For more information, please visit 
https://cogarwildlifememorial.org. 

mailto:support@cogarwildlifememorial.org
https://cogarwildlifememorial.org/

